
September 2018 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held September 11, 2018, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Twelve members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President  
• Mike Haverly – Vice President 
• Steve Holt – Secretary/Treasurer  
•  Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Dennis Clinton 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Al Fernandez 
• Fred Gordon 
• Ben Jones  
• John Knoppi 
• Trent Marvin 
• Kris Millard 

 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.   
The financial report was presented by Steve Holt.   The checking and savings balances were shared along 
with the income from 2018 Membership Renewals, a silent auction, and the two contests to date. The 
current paid membership stands at 35 members.  Steve noted that no meeting minutes were written for the 
August Meeting as he was out of town. 
 
Old Business:  
 
Contact with Tacoma Parks and Recreation to Secure a Flying Field: 
 

• The results of the R. F. Stevenson Memorial Raider Roundup contest were shared with the 
members from the Flying Lines site where Mike Hazel had published all contest results along with 
numerous photographs of the event.  It was agreed that the contest was a success with the four 
stunt competitions along with Combat and Carrier events.  The wind was challenging on Sunday, 
but the Saturday weather was excellent. 

• Mike Potter let the club know that a group of club members flying at Roegner Park near the Auburn 
White River High School ball parks were approached by the school security officer who inquired 
about permission to fly.  Mike Potter spoke with a person at the school and was steered to a form to 
fill out and submit requesting permission.  Steve Holt has the form and will fill it out and Mike and he 
will follow up with the Auburn High School.  We need to follow through on the paperwork with the 
school district to regain flying approval. 
 
 

 
 
New Business:  
 



• Dave Gardner talked about the Ringmaster Days event to be held in October.  He suggested the 
event be held on the 4th and 5th of October, Thursday and Friday from 9:00AM until 4:00 PM at 
the North Green River Park in Kent.  That would avoid conflicts with the soccer players who use 
the park and allow as many of our members as possible to attend and fly Ringmasters for count. 

• The Northwest Skyraiders Winter Swap Meet is planned to be held at the Denny’s Restaurant in 
Kent on December 1, 2018.  Dave Gardner will coordinate with Denny’s to ensure the 
reservation of the room from 8AM until 1PM. 

Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until next month.  The next 
meeting will be held on October 9th (2nd Tuesday of the month).  

By Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  


